Sennett Seniors

Luncheon Reservation Policy

One thing we know for sure these days is that everything is changing.
Our social group is no exception. The Sennett Seniors group finds it
necessary to make a FIRM statement regarding luncheon reservations and

payments.

The restaurants we patronize have been very accommodating in providing
us with a dinner-style luncheon at our price. Many times, this means they
have cut their profit margin to stay within our lunch cost. As prices are
rising, these businesses will no longer adjust the number of lunches we pay
for if it is less than the reservations previously made. This means the
money for every luncheon reservation cancelled after the due date will be
paid to the restaurant.

NO refunds or carry-overs to the next month will be allowed after the

reservation due date. This policy is in line with the vast majority of events
held in restaurants. We now find it necessary to adopt it. There are at least
five cancellations (some months are much more) after the due date each
month. This means at least $90.00 needs to be taken out of the treasury
each month. This is an unnecessary expense. We are not in favor of
changing the price of the lunches to cover this cost.

Please support us as we try to keep our group intact and vibrant for all
members now and in the future.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.



